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 PhD.

From: @ec.europa.eu

Sent: donderdag 16 mei 2019 13:47

To: Duijn, dr. ir. L.P. van (Luuk)

Cc: ; @ec.europa.eu; @ec.europa.eu

Subject: RE: resident exposure

Many thanks Luuk! 

Is it ok for you / the Netherlands, to share this information with MS at the PAFF? 

Kind regards 

 

 

From: Duijn, dr. ir. L.P. van (Luuk) < @ctgb.nl>  

Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2019 8:56 PM 

To:  (SANTE) < @ec.europa.eu> 

Cc:  < @ctgb.nl>;  (SANTE) 

< @ec.europa.eu>;  (SANTE) < @ec.europa.eu> 

Subject: resident exposure 

 

Dear , 

 

Herewith I send you the links to the RIVM reports I mentioned this afternoon: 

 

1. A report on exposure of residents, a solid report. It is in English: https://www.rivm.nl/en/news/better-

insight-into-local-residents-exposure-to-pesticides  

 

2. A health survey among residents not in the same league as above, but still interesting. One relation is 

to be noted:  living in the vicinity of maize fields and lung-problems. Most probably not linked to 

pesticides but to the intensive animal husbandry, which is correlated with the cultivation of maize as 

feed for the animals. It is in Dutch but with an English summary. 

https://www.rivm.nl/publicaties/gezondheidsverkenning-omwonenden-van-landbouwpercelen  

 

3. Our appreciation of the exposure report in light of the authorizations and in light if the current 

guidance to calculate the exposure of residents. In this document we also discuss a survey of residents 

living adjacent to fields where bulbs and lilies are grown. It is a citizen science approach but as such 

quite valuable. This document is in Dutch since it was meant for our minister and the Dutch parliament, 

but if you like we can send you a translation.  

https://www.ctgb.nl/binaries/ctgb/documenten/brieven/2019/04/04/advies-obo-en-bodemonderzoek-

westerveld/Ctgb-advies-obo-en-westerveld.pdf 

Best regards, 

 

Luuk 

 

 

Dr.ir. L.P. van Duijn 

Secretaris/directeur Ctgb 

College voor toelating van gewasbeschermingsmiddelen en biociden 
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Board for the authorisation of plant protection products and biocides 

  

Bezoekadres / visiting address: Horapark, Ede 

Postadres / postal address: Postbus / P.O. box 8030, NL6710 AA Ede, The Netherlands 

  

T 0031 317  | M 0031 6  | E @ctgb.nl 

ctgb.nl 

 

Van: Luuk van Duijn [mailto   

Verzonden: woensdag 15 mei 2019 19:45 

Aan: Duijn, dr. ir. L.P. van (Luuk) 

Onderwerp: OBO  

 

 

 

Luuk van Duijn 

 

 

 

Email  

Telefoon: 0031 (0)6  
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